[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wed. Jan. 4, 2017
Hello NFB State Affiliate and Chapter Presidents!
The National Organization of Parents of Blind Children, a proud division of the National Federation of the Blind plans to make the 2017 Braille Book Fair our best yet! 
As many of you know, we host the Braille Book Fair every year at the NFB National Convention. We invite everyone who attends the Braille Book Fair to take as many books as they would like, free of charge, and UPS helps us box the books and ship them via Free Matter for the Blind so children and adults can enjoy them after returning home from Convention. We ask your state affiliate and local chapters and divisions to help us by donating to this much-anticipated event. 
There are two ways to donate this year. As always, we welcome gently-used print-Braille or Braille-only books. We cannot accept Braille magazines or textbooks, but we appreciate all other book donations, including cookbooks. These can be newly-purchased books, or they can be books you have enjoyed but no longer read. Please ship all books, via Free Matter for the Blind, to the NFB Jernigan Institute; Attn: Melissa Riccobono, 2017 Braille Book Fair; 200 East Wells St.; Baltimore, MD 21230.
For the first time, the NOPBC has launched a campaign to collect financial contributions for the Braille Book Fair. We will use all donated funds to purchase print-Braille books. We can never meet the demand for print-Braille books, and we often run out very quickly. Our youngest Braille readers, their blind and sighted parents, and their blind and sighted grandparents rely on print-Braille books as a window to literacy, as do blind parents wanting to read to their sighted children. Please consider making a financial donation so we can make more print-Braille books available this year. Please send financial donations only, made payable to the NOPBC, to Sandra Oliver, Treasurer; 15707 Knauff Ranch Ct; Cypress, TX 77429.
Thank you in advance for your donations.  
Sincerely,
Kim Cunningham
President, NOPBC
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